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THE NEWSLETTER OF QUAKER MEMORIAL PRESBYTERIAN 



Grace & Peace to You my Friends,

    This month we journey deeper into Lent as we approach Holy Week. This is a very busy time of year,
but a very meaningful one if you make it so.I would encourage everyone to make room in your
schedules to participate in the Holy Week services beginning on Sunday, March 24 with Palm Sunday.
Maundy Thursday will once again be a light meal and remembrance of the Last Supper in the
Fellowship Hall. The Discipleship Team will need to know how much food to prepare so reservations
are requested. You can sign up in the Narthex or in the office. The meal and service will begin at
6:30pm. Good Friday will be a Tenebrae Service (service of darkness) at 7:30pm. As we hear the
passion story read, the lights will be dimmed until we sit in total darkness…we are then dismissed into
the night as we await the promise Easter morning. 
     Easter Egg Hunt for all ages is scheduled for Saturday, March 30 at 10am and this is a fun morning
for everyone, please invited your neighbors and friends to join us in the Fellowship Hall. Don’t miss the
work day in the Sanctuary, March 23 as we get everything gussied up and shined up for Easter! 
     I look forward to seeing everyone on Easter morning in their Sunday Best as we sing the triumphant hymns
of the resurrection!
         
Love & Light
Anghaarad 

A Word From Our Pastor



To accomodate more folks, we’re moving the starting time of the Welcome Table
 back a half hour. We’ll eat at 6:30 and the music will start around 7:15. 

We look forward to seeing you there!



This month Lunch Bunch will head to Truss at 2204 Bedford Avenue. Join us on Wednesday, March
20 at 11:30 am. We will need to give a final head count to the restaurant by Monday, March 18 so
please RSVP to Sara by text, call 434-941-3349 or email her at buzzandsara@gmail.com.

 Coffee with the Pastor

Join Anghaarad for coffee at The Bagel & I at 20584 Timberlake Road on Monday,
March 18 from 10 am-Noon. Come for a Cup of Joe, tea or even breakfast and great
conversation…this is a wonderfully relaxing time for all members of Quaker and
friends.  

Communion at Bentley Commons, The summit & Valley View

Each month Quaker delivers communion to our neighbors at Bentley Commons (2nd Tuesday at
6pm) and Valley View (3rd Thursday at 3:00pm).  We are also now serving communion at the
Summit Assisted Living on the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 10am. The residents at these places
truly enjoy having folks visit with them during these short worship services.  If you would like to join
us, please let one of the pastors or the office know that you are coming. 

After Hours with the Pastor...
Will meet March 6th at 6:00pm at Water Dog, downtown…all are welcome. If the

weather permits we will sit outside by the fire pits.



Don’t miss opportunities to study together our book for Lent, Pause: Spending Lent with the
Psalms by Elizabeth Caldwell. Anghaarad leads a class on Thursdays at noon in the library and
our Adult Sunday school is learning together, Sundays at 9am in Moseley Chapel. 



Got Confirmands?
We will be putting together the next confirmation class for all Quaker youth grades 7 and above
who have not been through confirmation.  If you have a youth that would like to take part this year,
please let Pastor Anghaarad know as she begins planning this year’s class.  We are hoping to
partner with a couple of our neighboring churches.  

Scotland Tour 2024 
Join Anghaarad for a trip to Scotland (October 7-October 15, 2024).  The trip will cost
$3895 per person and includes coach travel, hotels, some meals, tipping, and fees.  It is not
too late to sign up for this trip.  You can still get a registration slip from the office
and pay a deposit of $2000 to QMPC to hold your spot. All balances on the trip will
need to be paid by July 10, 2024. The trip will include Edinburgh, Iona, St. Andrews, Loch
Ness, Stirling, Culloden and an opportunity to explore Scotland’s sacred heritage. A full
brochure with all the details is in the office. This trip is also open to friends, family and other
members of Peaks Presbytery. 



Palm Sunday and procession of Palms, 
Sunday March 24 at 10:00am Worship

If you would like to participate in the procession, 
please gather in the Fellowship Hall at 

9:50am for instructions (all ages are welcome) 

Maundy Thursday, dinner & communion, 
March 28 at 6:30pm in the Fellowship Hall 

Please RSVP if you plan to attend. 

Tenebrae Good Friday Service, 
March 29 at 7:30pm in the Sanctuary 

Easter Egg Hunt & Celebration, 
March 30 at 10am in the Fellowship Hall

Easter Morning Resurrection Service, 
March 31 at 10:00am Worship 







new brochure stand for the south river meeting house

Thank you Lowell Milton!  The beautiful new brochure stand for the South River Meeting House
that was installed in February. This stand allows us to put brochures out for visitors whenever the
building is closed. The craftsmanship is excellent and ties in beautifully in front of our historic
Meeting House!

Speaking of Meeting House…save the date for May 15th at 5:30pm for a lecture on the history of
the Quakers in Virginia that will be held in our Sanctuary. The event will be free and open to the
public. 

Oh…one more Meeting House bit of news. Carolyn Eubanks trained some University of Lynchburg
history students and faculty and they are now up and ready to provide tours of the building. We
will be offering training for QMPC members soon, please watch for the opportunity to learn
more about this important piece of Lynchburg history that we have the honor of being the
caretakers of.  



Just a reminder that we now offer electronic giving. You can give simply by scaning the QR code to the side
or go to our website www.qmpc.org and click the GIVE NOW button at the top of the page to be taken to
our secure site. There is a small fee involved and you will have the option to cover that fee when you give.

Online Giving Available

FEBRUARY MEMORIALS & GIFTS

           In Memory of Mid Armstrong 
Nancy Cress
Debra & Randy Knaak
Jill Knaak
Raye & Ralph Reynolds, Amy, Landon &
Hannah Perkins & Chris Reynolds

 

 january 2024 Financial Report 

thank you
Phyllis & Bob Beilfus deeply appreciate the many exressions of sympathy from our Quaker family following
the death of Bob’s sister, Betty Jane in January.




